
Re: Gullen Range Wind Farm 

Modification to Project Application - Wind Farm 

Application Number : 07_0118 MOD1 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

Our property at 1457 Pomeroy Rd, Pomeroy has been in the family since the late 1800s, yet we have 

had zero consultation from the wind farm company and our residence has been left off the maps 

entirely. The only way we were made aware of the situation was through communications with our 

neighbours not long before the turbines were actually erected. Based on the maps viewed via the 

internet, we have multiple turbines in close proximity to the north, west and south of our property. 

Actual numbers cannot be determined as our property is not represented on the maps. Therefore 

shadow flicker and noise that may affect us has not been assessed. We feel that this oversight in 

such a development is unacceptable. We have contacted the Department of Planning numerous 

times in the attempt to gain some response, to no avail. It is hardly likely that the oversight is 

coincidental, after so many attempts at contact. We eagerly await a response regarding this 

submission. 

Regards,  

Neil Madden 


